
 

 

 

Mid-Week Communication 

May 9, 2021 

 

 

Starting Sunday, May 23 Christ's Church of the Canyon will be returning to 

Wrightwood Elementary School for all of our services, 9AM and 11AM.  

Please help us by making sure that you pass the information on about meeting 

at the school beginning Sunday, May 23. The Snowline School District 

Superintendent Dr. Ryan Holman as well as Principle John Garner and the 

whole Wrightwood Elementary staff have all been extremely gracious and 

excited about our return. I'm excited too!! Moving back to the school gives us a 

bit more space, closer to town, and it's cost effective. Again, please pass on the 

word to those who you know about the move, Sunday May 23. No need to bring 

your lawn chairs, we'll be meeting indoors and exercising social distancing 

along with wearing masks. 

 

Best Blessings, 

Pr. Wayne 

 


